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Summer Sprouts - Happening Today! Water Play and Fun 

 

Hi Families!  

 

Our next Summer Sprouts Gathering is happening today - Friday, August 8th, from 11:00 AM to 2:00 PM 

- and it's going to be a hot one! To help everyone stay cool, we'll have a water bounce house ready for the 

kids to enjoy. 

 

Don't forget to bring swimsuits, towels, and sunscreen! 

 

Please note: We won't be holding our usual circle time or structured activity this week. Instead, the kids 

can enjoy free play, and we'll have ice cones and snacks available for purchase. 

 

Please remember to bring your own lunch, as usual. 

 

We're looking forward to a fun and splashy day together!  

 

Questions? Contact Mika Rothstein via FB Messenger or Phone. 
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info@ belvederefamily,com 

Visit our website  


